Commonwealth of Puerto Rico

Department of Labor and Hy man Resources
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Occupational Safety and Health

(809)754-2172

FAX

(809)767-6051

March 3, 1994

Ms. Diane Manning

Docket Office Manager

Division of Standards Development
and Technology Transfer

NIOSH, 4676 Columbia Parkway, C-15

Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

Dear Ms, Manning:

Your letter regarding the Worker's Family Protection
Act, addressed to the Secretary of Labor, was forwarded to
our attention.

The scope of the Puerto Rico Occupational Safety and
Health Act is limited to safety and health Protection at the
workplace only. We have no regulations, reports, or data agn
the contamination on worker’'s homes.

Please contact our office if ahy further information is

required,
tncerely,
e O

Walter M. Valdésg
Assistant Secretary

Prudencio Rivera Martinegz Building - 505 Mufioz Rivera Avenue - Hato Rey, Puerto Rico 00918



